
 

 

ALLIED TECHNOLOGIES LIMITED 

(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore with Registration Number 199004310E) 

 

CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT – NOTIFICATION OF INCLUSION ON THE 

WATCH-LIST WITH EFFECT FROM 17 MARCH 2014  

 

The Board of Directors of Allied Technologies Limited (the “Company”) refers to its Notification 

of Inclusion on the Watch-list With Effect From 17 March 2014 released via SGXNet on 14 

March 2014 (“14 March 2014 Announcement”) and wishes to make the following 

clarification. 

 

Under the second paragraph of the 14 March 2014 Announcement, it was stated that: 

 

“The Company would have to meet the requirements of Listing Rule 1314 within 24 

months from 17 March 2014, failing which the SGX-ST would delist the Company or 

suspend trading in the Company’s shares with a view to delisting the Company.” 

 

The said statement should be revised and read as follows: 

 

“The Company would have to meet the requirements of Listing Rule 1314 within 24 months 

from 5 March 2014 (based on the review date), failing which the SGX-ST would delist the 

Company or suspend trading in the Company’s shares with a view to delisting the Company.” 

 

Save for the above amendment, there are no other changes to be made to the 14 March 2014 

Announcement. 

 

By Order of the Board 

 

 

Hsu Ching Yuh @ Sheu Ching Yuh 

Chief Executive Officer and Group Managing Director 

 

17 March 2014 


